
Public Safety Committee report-June 3rd, 2019 

Grant update from Garrett. Awards should be announced by end of June. We applied for money to help 

hire a paid Fire/EMS Chief and other staffing. 

Continued discussion of Wildland Firefighting Division, as backup and support for a sustainable fire and 

EMS department. 

Priority is vehicle housing bays. We will investigate other grants for that purpose. The ambulance is 

currently parked in the Blake. 

Discussed Community Education Day plans for July 4th, and other opportunities. Discussed a community 

thinning project on municipal property and possible grant for that. 

Next meeting - Inn at Taos Valley - July 1st, 2019 at 10am  

 


